
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be on May 21st 

at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask ques-

tions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on May 21st 

directly after the resident meeting. This is a meeting to ask questions 

or give suggestions regarding our food choices. We hope that you can 

make it! 

Village Neighbors 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morn-

ing at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held the 

first Thursday of each month. For May, Mass will be on May 2nd at 

10:00 a.m. in the from community area.  

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 

May to draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon 

in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this service. 

Management Staff: 

Margaret (Peg) Barkley, CEO 

Regina Byots, COO 

Shannon Dixon, Manager 

Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant Manager 

Linda Grider, Kitchen Manager 
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Mother’s Day Tea May 10th 

Friday, May 10th, we will be celebrating Mother’s Day for our resi-

dents. Please join us in the dining room and invite your loved ones 

and friends for tea. Please sign up any guests at the front desk.  

Diabetic Meeting May 1st 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be here at 2:00 

p.m. on May 1st for their monthly diabetic support group meeting. 

This month they will be discussing “understanding diabetes in older 

adults.” Please feel free to invite friends or family to these meetings. 

Blood Pressure Screening May 13th 

VNA Tip will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. on May 11th for their 

monthly blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us 

in the dining room to get your blood pressure checked and recorded 

for you.  



Breakfast at Carlinville Plaza Café May 29th 

In May we will be going to the Carlinville Plaza Cafe for breakfast on May 29th at 7:00 a.m. Anyone 

that would like to join us that morning will need to sign up at the front desk no later than Monday, 

May 27th. Residents will be responsible for the cost of their meal.  

Newsletter via E-Mail 

The e-mail system for this newsletter and other invitations is available. Please contact Kelsey at  

kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com if this is something that you would like to be a part of.  

Josephine’s  for lunch May 24th 

The Village will be going to Josephine’s in Godfrey for lunch on May 24th. We will meet in the front 

community area that morning at 10:00 a.m. Please sign up at the front desk. We will not be taking 

any sign-ups after MAY 17TH. We will need to make reservations so we will need to know in ad-

vance how many people will be with our party. Residents will be responsible for the cost of their 

meal.  

Movie Night May 17th 

The Village will be having movie night in the front community area on May 17th at 6:00 p.m. Please 

join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions on a movie to watch this night, 

please see Kelsey in advance. The movie for this month will be announced at a later date.  
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JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm 

“where neighbors become friends  

& friends become family” 

VI LLA GE NEI GHB ORS  

Reminders 

▪Rent is due by the 8th of the month 

▪24 hour notice for guests at a meal 

▪24 hour notice for ALL transportation 

▪Policy and Procedure Handbook is located at the 

front desk.  

Other Events This Month 

▪Pretty Nails 

▪Dollar General 

▪Dominoes 

▪Bunco 

▪Bingo 

Graduation Party  

On Friday, May 24th, at 2:00 p.m. we will be having a graduation party for our R.A. Mandy Welte. 

Mandy will be graduating from Carlinville High School this month. She plans on attending 

Greenville Christian College in August . We hope that you can attend and celebrate this wonderful 

accomplishment. Congratulations Mandy! 


